
I am asking you to think again about stopping pro-life campaigners from expressing their 

views. This is a human rights issue under articles 10 and 11 of the human rights act. 

Many women have decided to keep their babies through the help and support of precious life. 

This bill is criminalizing pro-lifers, there is nothing wrong with expressing one's views 

peacefully, safely and without threat to the public. 

 


